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City Staff,
On behalf of the Applicant, University North Park LLC, and as regarding the Rock Creek Entertainment District, please
continue the proposed zoning and platting items for consideration to the June 2024 Planning Commission meeting.
The continuance is important as we work to align the zoning and platting with the TIF Project Plan that is now making its
way through the statutory TIF Committee.
We greatly appreciate the Ciqy's work with us as we continue with this very important project for our community.
Thank you,

RIEGER

Sean Pau[ Rieger
Attorney I Architect I Broker
Rieger Law Group

116 Thompson Dr., Norman, OK 71069
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